
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/1/2022 9:37:08 PM

First name: Jim

Last name: Brown

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I would like to object to any reopening or expansion of the Stibnite Mine in Idaho.  The project there

has a history of environmental degradation including polluting nearby waterways.  Given the location and the

potential to impact threatened bull trout and chinook salmon, as well as other wildlife species, I believe that this

mine location should not be reopened.  Thank you.  


